Rahul Visits His Grandparents



Initiation: holiday, tickets, seat, speed, magazine, songs, scenery, underneath, surrounded, greeted, fond of, wonderful

Rahul is going to visit his grandparents during his school holidays. He is going along with his sister Disha and their parents. They take a taxi and go to the bus terminal. Father carries their bags. Mother also carries a bag. Daddy buys the tickets at the ticket counter No. 15 for Vilaspur. Soon the bus arrives. They get into the bus. Rahul gets a seat near the window.



The conductor blows the whistle and the bus starts moving slowly. Then it picks up speed. His father is reading newspaper. His mother is listening to songs on her cellphone.

Rahul is looking out of the window. He sees trees, cows, buffaloes, wheat and rice fields. He enjoys the beautiful scenery and fresh cool air, "Wow, the fields look so green, it is a wonderful sight to see." The bus is going over the bridge. There is river flowing underneath the bridge.

The river is big and Rahul sees many boats in it. After four hours, the bus reaches Vilaspur. They reach the bus terminal. Rahul and Disha see their grandpa and grandma waiting under the bus shelter. Rahul goes to his grandpa and hugs him. Grandpa soon hires a taxi.

Rahul, Disha, mother, father, grandma and grandpa all sit in the taxi.

The taxi takes one hour to reach grandpa's house. Grandpa lives in a big house surrounded by tall trees and a garden.

When they reach home they are greeted by Snoopy, grandpa's pet dog. Rahul and Disha are both fond of Snoopy. Snoopy also likes to play with these two children.

Rahul gives some biscuits to Snoopy and he eats them quickly. Father and mother also play with Snoopy enjoys it a lot.

They now are served cold drinks by grandma.



Soon they have lunch. It was a wonderful day for Rahul and Disha. Grandpa and grandma are also happy to meet them.

Word Meaning

terminal – a place where trips by bus begin or end, underneath – beneath, surrounded - all around, wonderful - amazing



grandparents

car

father

Objective Type Questions

A.	Tick	(1)	the	correct	ontion	
~~.	- 1012	()	HIC	correct	option	0

- 1. Rahul is going to visit his:
 - (a) uncle
- (a) uncle

 2. They take a taxi and go to the bus terminal:
 - They take a Tox and go to the bus terminal:

 (a) rickshaw

 (b) taxi
- 3. Rahul gets a seat near the window:
- (a) Rahul. (b) Disha (c)
- 4. After town hours the bus reaches Vilaspur:
 - (a) two (b) four (c)

Think and Answer

B. Tick (✓) for true and cross (X) for false:

- 1. Rahul is going to visit his grandparents with his family.
- 2. Father carries their bags.
- 3. The driver blows the whistle and the bus starts moving slowly.
- 4. Rahul is looking out of the window.
- 5. Grandpa lives in a small house.

C. Answer the following questions:

- 1. Where is Rahul's family going by bus?
- 2. What are Rahul's parents doing in the bus?
- 3. What does Rahul see from the window of bus?
- 4. Who comes to meet them in Vilaspur?
- 5. Who is Snoopy? Whom does it like to play with?

D. Fill in the blanks:

- 1. ______ buys the tickets.
- 2. His mother is listening to Longs on her cellphone.

	4.	The river is big and Rahul sees to Rahul and Disha see their grandpark Rahul gives some biscuits to	many boats in it. a and grandma waiting under the bus shelfe Snoopy and he eats them quickly.				
E.	. Make sentences:						
	1.	holiday					
	2.	window					
	3.	sight					
	4.	bridge					
F.	M	atch the following:					
		Column 'A'	Column 'B'				
	1.	Rahul is going to visit	(i) also happy to meet them.				
		Rahul gets a seat	(ii) surrounded by tall trees and a garden.				
		His father is	(iii) cold drink by grandma.				
	4.	Grandpa lives in a big house	(iv) his grandparents during school holidays.				
		The children now are served	(v) reading newspaper.				
		Grandpa and grandma are	(vi) near the window.				

